
Dear Sirs 

 

I wish to inform you that the Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk supports Network Rail’s Strategic 
Business Plan for control period 5 (“CP5” – ‘1 April 2014 to 31 March 2019’). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

Peter Jermany 

  

Peter Jermany – Principal Planner LDF & Water Management Officer  

LDF Team - Development Services 

Borough Council of King's Lynn & West Norfolk 

 

 

 

 


